
 

 

 

NOTICE 

All Heads of Departments are requested to ensure the registration of all faculty members from 

their respective departments for the One-Day Workshop on "Function of Language Lab in 

Linguistic Development of both Students and Teachers in Higher Education Institutions" 

scheduled for 23rd August 2024. Additionally, each department must ensure the participation 

of at least 5 students. Due to unavoidable circumstances, the event will now be conducted in 

online mode. Kindly ensure registrations are completed at the earliest to ensure smooth 

participation.  

 

Sd/ 

Principal, 

Holy Cross College 

 

 

Registration link: https://forms.gle/CvEcaApgfs9CR8NT7 

 

NB. Do modify the text while informing students. 

https://forms.gle/CvEcaApgfs9CR8NT7

